
Moseley Architects and PWC Staff 
Thursday, Feb 20, 2025 

Teams  
Attendees: Moseley Architects: Rachel Falkenstein, Chris Roman, Michael Gibson 

PWC: Wade Hugh, Tony Alston, Amanda Fink, Melody Aguilera 
 

Check-in  

• Moseley asked for clarification on the siting discussion, since the DCOAG brought this up 
again.  Moseley team wants clear direction on whether or not they are responsible for 
addressing siting.  Wade clarified by stating that siting would be handled by the Planning 
Office in conjunction with a consultant.     
 

• Updated Moseley on the status of the draft Noise Ordinance. 
o County Agencies are reviewing the Noise Ordinance and presentation. 
o A presentation will be given to the Board of County Supervisors on March 18. 

 
• Discussed the possibility of coordinating a meeting with JMT to review the noise 

measurement data, which would support the setback recommendations with scientific 
evidence. 
 

• Rachel will be visiting the County on Friday, February 21 to review site plans for recently 
approved projects. 
 

• Discussed Moseley Architects' timeframe and community meeting.  
o The next meeting with DCOAG will be on March 12, 2025  

 
• Discussed the deliverables to DCOAG  

o  Will present the content to DCOAG and request feedback.   

 

Check Out  

 

Meeting adjourned 


